NEASC
Interim Report at the Fifth Year of the Ten Year Cycle

CCSU needs to submit its NEASC Five Year Interim Report in (September) of fall semester, 2013.

As prescribed in the NEASC procedures for Interim (Fifth-Year Reports, in addition to covering all 11
standards and other required information for interim reports, institutions should give particular
emphasis to identified areas, providing sufficient information so that the Commission will be adequately
apprised of the current state of development in the areas indicated.

CCSU needs to give emphasis to its success in those areas that were called to our attention as a result of
the 10 year review:

1. Continuing to address the areas specified for attention in the spring 2011 report:
a) Implementing a systemic, broad-based program of student learning assessment and using
the results for improve;
b) Strengthening the University’s capacity to collect, analyze, and use data in decision-making.
2. Reviewing all academic programs on a regular cycle
3. Assuring the effectiveness of academic advising and assuring that part time faculty are
appropriately qualified and the University has in place effective procedures for the evaluation of
part time faculty.

We should anticipate that writing for the NEASC five year review begins in spring semester 2013 and
continues into summer 2013 and anticipate that the report is ready for submission in August, 2013.



